
 
 
September 16, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you all for your patience as we create new routines that are safe for children, and 
when possible, efficient.  
 
Today,  we were able to safely dismiss all students by 2:43 pm. 
 
 In order to prevent the dangerous and unpleasant back-up of traffic on Route 32, we are 
suggesting the following changes for parents:  

● Families with children K-2 (and families with children across multiple grades) please 
arrive no earlier than 2:15.  

● Families with children in grades 3-5 should arrive no earlier than 2:30.  
 
This change will not impact the time your children are dismissed, and it will decrease your 
time waiting in the parking lot. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Peter Mahan 
 


